Library Land Purchase Suggested

Santa Cruz library commissioners have recommended immediate purchase of the westerly half of the John Sigurdson property at

215 Locust street.

This is part of the expansion program to provide for construction of new library quarters in downtown Santa Cruz.

City Manager Peter Tedesco said he has come close to terms with Sigurdson for the parcel, which includes a dental lab. The adjacent parking lot, also owned by Sigurdson, is slated for later purchase.

Commissioners also heard a report on meetings to date on the proposed creation of a countywide library district.

ate vill an-

He osi-Balate

ree.

ior lget two be

one

b or h

0

cl is

a

n

T

e'S

w

S

w w di